
Oppose HB 1532 

 

I write in strong opposition to HB 1532.  We must maintain separation of church and state, and 

this bill would allow taxpayer dollars to fund religious education. 

Our duty as citizens to our children, our future, is to provide an excellent public education 

available to all, regardless of economic circumstance--education is the key to overcoming 

poverty.   

If a parent wants to exercise their freedom of choice to send a child to private school, with their 

own resources, that is their option.  It is NOT for the taxpayers of this state to subsidize those 

private education choices.   

Thank you. 

 

Mona Tedford Rindy 

14129 1st St NE 

Portland, ND 58274 


